
Comment from Anonymous 

Please stop allowing carmakers (SUV/truckmakers) to make their vehicles so much bigger and 

therefore deadlier to everyone who's not in that vehicle. The US should be moving towards 

encouraging travel outside of cars- more support for biking, walking and transit (which often 

involves biking/walking to get to) and by allowing the gigantic vehicles on city streets you're 

threatening the safety of all 'vulnerable' (i.e. everyone not in cars/trucks!) road users. Shame. 

 

Please also plan to limit the capacity to speed excessively in new vehicles. There is no reason 

whatsoever a car/truck available to the general public should be able to be driven over say, 

80mph. Please put people and safety first over the automotive industry. 
 


